



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

10-6-82

Greetings.

At the Sept. meeting 12 members were present and 1 prospective member Ed Sutton. (installed)

The picnic was a success and the cost to the club was half of what it was last year.

As the riding season is coming to a close its time to start the planning of our Rally, next year the date will be July 29.30.31. we have the following nominations for rally chair(person) John Annesser, Dale Foster, Merle Cunningham and Carolyn Fisher.

The location will be at East Harbor State Park, unless a better place is found.

All nominations for officers will be Oct. 12.1982 at the Oct. meeting. Election at the Nov. meeting.

We are having a Halloween Party see the enclosed suppliment. Oct. 30,1982.

The Christmas Banquet will be at Billyle Supper Club. also see the enclosed suppliment. Dec. 10,1982

The Buffet will be \$10.80 per person. If you want to order from the enclosed menu call Carolyn Fisher at 475-6086 by Nov. 10,1982.

See you at the meeting Oct. 12

Dan K. Braun